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Sent: 03 January 2024 14:02 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning Application 2023/3777/P 
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Dear Planning, 
l am writing to object to the planning application (2023/3777/P) for the installation of air conditioning units at 24-
28 Bloomsbury Way. London WC1A 2SN.  
The proposed installation of air conditioning units poses a serious concern for noise pollution for my building 
Russell Chamber, as it will be on the boundary wall, the echo of any noise is highly magnified by the courtyard 
setup of the building 
 
I wish to object for the following reasons; 

o Excessive Noise Pollution: Continuous noise from the air conditioning units will disrupt my daily 
activities, working from home and rest periods at home. 

o Impact on Mental & Physical Health: Following the WHO guidelines, such noise can negatively affect 
mental health, leading to stress, anxiety, low mood & depression 

            We are already dealing with an increased level of traffic noise since Bury Place became the only through 
road between Great Russell street and Bloomsbury way a few years ago.   

o Inadequate Location of the Air Conditioning System: The placement of the system in its current location 
is unsuitable. It will create an echo chamber of noise that will resonate throughout our residential 
building, right the way from block 1 to block 3 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Pearl Oseki 
 

 


